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2009 Board Meetings:

September 23rd  

October 28th

December 30th
HARBOR RIDGE BLOCK PARTY and NATIONAL NIGHT OUT

Spring Clean up at Harbor Ridge Main Entrances
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President - Henry Mayorga


Vice Pres. - Gail Neufeld


Secretary - Catherine Bixler


Treasurer - Dietrich Brunner


Trustee - Debbie Doran


Trustee - William Halls


Trustee - Richard Judy


Trustee - Ingrid Lincicome


Trustee - Doug Shook





If you were in the neighborhood the night of Tuesday, August 4th, you might have heard live music coming from the direction of the Resurrection Lutheran Church.


It was part of the sound emanating from our second year of participation by the Harbor Ridge Neighborhood in the  National Night Out.  From 6 to 9pm there was food, fun, games, music, socializing, and barbequing.  Two bands from the church played live music.  Games for children of all ages were ongoing.  There was a bean toss, leaky water bucket carry, gunny sack races, and water balloon toss, among others.  A first this year was the visit by the fire truck from the station near the Kobetich Library.  Everyone was allowed to get up inside and view the fire fighters surroundings in a truck cab first hand.  As the truck left it treated us to and light and siren show. 


In addition to the fun of the evening there were several opportunities to view information of the more serious nature of neighborhood safety.  Some of


the items covered include: *Burglary Prevention.  *Strategies for making your Home Safer.  *Tacoma's Safe and Clean effort.


If you would like more information from the city's safety brochures or if you want to get involved in the planning for next year, call 253 278-3470.


Ask for Mike.


Thanks to all those who worked hard to make it possible and see you next year. National Night Out is always the first Tuesday in August.








On May 9, 2009, Harbor Ridge Homeowners Association Trustees and spouses gathered at our three entrances to clean and plant.  It turned out to be a beautiful sunny day for a work party.  We weeded, transplanted and planted.  The triangle at the eastern end of Browns Pt. Blvd. was planted with many colorful flowers including geraniums, petunias and marigolds.  A big “Thank You” to everyone who participated.
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